
Spring Election 
Apr 04, 2017 
 

 

The Spring Election will be held Tuesday, April 4, 2017. Election information is on the town website under the 
election information tab. Photo identification is required to vote. Nonpartisan Town of Sherman board members 
(chair, supervisors, clerk, treasurer) are included in this election. Polls will be open 7AM-8PM at the Sherman 
Town Hall at 3063 Hwy 182, Springstead. 

 


